
Comments Received During 4/15/2020 Meeting

1

From: Marcel Hawiger <marcel@turn.org>
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2020 2:58 PM
To: Wildfire Safety Advisory Board
Subject: Comment re. WSAB recommendations

TURN appreciates the different recommendations of the WSAB. We also strongly agree with the 
comments that the “scope” of the various proposed programs, particularly covered conductor, 
should not be endorsed, because the IOUs did not use their own risk assessment models to prioritize 
circuits and circuit segments for covered conductor installation. It may be more appropriate to 
deploy CC on a more limited basis on those circuits that represent highest risk.  
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